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The following officers and directors have been selected to serve on the Board of FIT. They will 
serve for the two calendar years of 2022 and 2023. For individual biographies and personal 
statements, click here or click on the "About" button at www.familyintegrity.org and then on 
the "Board" button.
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FIT 2022 Office Hours
Want to talk to a person in real time?

Our office hours are Monday-Thursday 9 AM - 2 PM. 
You can call us at 941.799.4975 or leave a message. But be patient. We 
are a small office and there are times when we may have to be away 
for doctor's appointments, emergencies, or out on FIT business to mail 
packages, etc.
That kind voice you hear when you call the office is Betty Drawdy. She 
will do her best to get you the information you need.

Did you Know that You can View all 13 Years of our Newsletters Online?
Go to www.familyintegrity.org and click on "Newsletters". The website also has a wealth of other 
information if you want to go deeper on a topic. The site is arranged under the general topics of 
Home, Curriculum, About, Store, Donate Now, and Members. The green side bar also appears on 
most pages for the most often referenced items. We hope you find the navigation easy to use and 
useful. If you have any questions, call the office at 941.799.4975.

Saturday 
February 5

Want to learn how to lead a FIT small group?

It's Easy. We have done everything we could to 
make it easy. All of our course books 

come with a special leader's book complete with notes. For your 
convenience, they come with special shading to distinguish between 
the participant copy and the notes. 

Each book has its own theme and features a low reading level that 
is easily understandable by ordinary people. They are organized 

into sections and often contain worksheets, scenarios, quizzes, and 
questions. In that solving the problems of life often requires some 
deep soul searching, these aids make the experience less painful and 

more relevant. The books are designed to stimulate small-group 
discussion where participants generate their own examples and 
applications in an approach that is both practical and biblical.

Basically, we are looking for facilitator trainees who love 
people, love God, love the Bible, come from all walks of life, 

and live lives that are consistent with mature Christian principles 
and compassion as demonstrated in our materials. Our one-day 
training equips you to lead any or all of our courses. The next 
scheduled online training is Saturday, February 5 and includes a 
100 page Training Manual. The cost is $45 with a $10 discount 
if paid by January 31.

Register and pay online at www.familyintegrity.org. Click on Training
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